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 Children in Need Day this year raised £212.00, one of our highest amounts 

yet. Well done to everyone who joined in the fun. Here are some photos of 

all the fun we had and even some of our special visitor.  
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PLEASE NOTE:-  The evening event organised to raise money for the  

National Autistic Society charity that was due to take place on Friday 

30th November 2012 at the Power League has unfortunately been 

cancelled. 

 

 

 

 

 

From the Head Teacher 

My class P5 went to The London 

Dungeons. We saw lots of scary 

things. We saw Bloody Mary and 

Jack the Ripper. We looked round the 

dungeons but I liked the boat ride the 

best. I got wet and it was dark. I 

loved the sky drop too. 

We had a picnic by the River 

Thames. We then went on the Golden 

Hinde sailing ship. It belonged to Sir 

Francis Drake. It was very old-

fashioned. We saw cannons and 

where Francis Drake had his study 

and his bedroom. I think it was the 

best part of the day. 

Joseph P5 


